
 
March 8, 2016 

 

NGX Reports – Technical Issue 

 
NGX Real Time Risk Monitor is experiencing technical difficulties.   We are working to correct 

the technical issue as quickly as possible and apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

In the interim, please refer to the Margin Requirement Report found under the Clearing tab of the 

NGX web reports. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the NGX Help Desk 403-974-4357. 

 


